
 
 
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: RON JOHNSON, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 
 
SUBJECT:    RESIGNATION OF MIKE GESME AS IT DIRECTOR  AND 

APPOINTMENT AS PEG ACCESS COORDINATOR 
 
DATE: JUNE 16, 2015 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Mike Gesme has been employed full-time with the City since August 1, 2011 as the IT 
Director/PEG (Public, Educational, Governmental) Access Coordinator.  Prior to that, 
Mike worked part-time for the City in the Cable Department (started March 3, 2005).   
Mike has submitted a letter of resignation from the IT Director position with his last day 
being June 29th.  In his letter, Mike has expressed interest in continuing to serve as the 
PEG Access Coordinator (or similar title) in a part-time capacity.  This would be 
intended to be similar to the duties he performed before his promotion to the full-time 
position in 2011.   
 
The Personnel Committee will be meeting to discuss his request, and more information 
will be provided at the Council meeting. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff is recommending the Council accept the resignation of Mike Gesme as the full-
time IT Director with his final day of work being June 29, 2015, and appoint Mike as 
PEG Access Coordinator effective June 30, 2015. . 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Staff respectfully requests approval of a motion to accept the resignation of Mike 
Gesme as the full-time IT Director with his final day of work being June 29, 2015.  Staff 
requests subsequent approval of a motion to appoint Mike Gesme as PEG Access 
Coordinator effective June 30, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


